Mile Sidari

From: Jim Hancock <hancock_jim@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 12:11 PM

To: msidari@villagemedina.org

Subject: Rotary Park

Hi Mike...Greg Reed from the ¥ would like to station 4 bicycles in Rotary Park, next
to the Visitor’s Center that people could rent & ride. This would be from May to
September, while the volunteers are there. They would oversee these bikes during
their shift. At the end of the day they would be locked up. Placing them here would
be better than the Canal Basin....it's not supervised and is not as secure as on Main
Street.

What do you think 2? We'd like to have them placed there sometime in
May. We could try it for this year and see how much usage they would get.



